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Getting it right
by working together

16" October 2017

Dear Parents

Parking at St Mary’s

This morning I had nine parents complain to me about the dangerous parking on the
road at the top of the school.

We have asked on numerous occasions if people would refrain from double parking
along the road right by the school, from not parking on the yellow zigzag lines and to
drive slowly when driving near the school.

We have asked because we wish to keep our pupils, your children safe from harm and
believe if the parking and driving around the school continues as it is, there is a much
higher risk of a child or children being seriously hurt.

Sioer Auard Please keep in mind at drop off and pick times about driving and parking safely.

Yours Sincerely
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Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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